
 

 

 
 T: 07962 251439 
 
 Email: r.v.goodway@cardiff.gov.uk 
       
 Please reply to: 
 Cabinet Office, County Hall, Cardiff, CF10 4UW 
 T: 029 2087 2631 

County Councillor Russell Goodway OBE OStJ 

Cabinet Member, Investment & Development  
  

My ref : RVG/cmid/Scrutiny/CM46129 (Public) 
  
Your ref : T: Scrutiny/Correspondence/Cllr NH  

   

19 July 2021 

  

County Councillor Nigel Howells  

Chair, Economy & Culture Scrutiny Committee  

  

By email: nhowells@cardiff.gov.uk  

 

 Dear Nigel  
 

VELODROME: INTERNATIONAL SPORTS VILLAGE – PUBLIC LETTER 

 

I refer to your letter dated 14 July 2021 in the above connection.  

 

Your Committee will be aware that July Cabinet report specifically deals with 

authority to undertake a Full Business Case on the Velodrome proposal. This 

process will involve the submission of a planning application and the issue of active 

travel connectivity to the facility will be addressed as part of that process. 

 

During the meeting, it was explained that a further report will be tables at Cabinet 

in September providing an update on the wider International Sports Village project. 

I will ensure that this report provides an update on active travel connectivity to the 

site. In due course, detailed proposals will be identified and brought forward 

through negotiation with the Local Planning Authority as part of the planning 

application process on the wider site.  

 
Yours sincerely 

Russell  
RUSSELL GOODWAY  

CABINET MEMBER, INVESTMENT & DEVELOPMENT  

  

 

Copy:       Neil Hanratty, Director of Economic Development 

                Angela Holt 

                Clair James 

                Alison Taylor, Cabinet Office 


